
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 12, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students:  

 

We hope you are looking forward to another great year at Lake Shore High School and 

that you are enjoying the summer! Before school resumes, we would like to inform you 

that:  
 

On Thursday, August 22nd and Friday, August 23rd we will be taking applications 

for parking permits, between the hours of 7:00am - 3:00pm.   

 

In order to be considered for driving privileges students must have earned the required 

credits to be considered a junior or senior.  Students must also be in good standing in 

regards to academics, attendance, and conduct. To maintain driving privileges, students 

must comply with all NYS motor vehicle regulations. Student parking on campus is a 

privilege, not a right, and may be revoked at any time if terms of agreement are violated. 

 

In this packet and on the high school webpage you will find a packet with Parking 

Regulations, Parking Permit Application, Cell Phone Free Driving Pledge, and Student 

Parking Checklist (please check to make sure your registration and insurance cards are 

up-to-date). Please bring in a fully completed copy of each document when you 

apply for your parking permit or you will not be able to apply and receive a hang 

tag at that time.  Additionally, students can apply for a parking permit throughout the 

school year. 

 

If you have any questions please call the High School office at (716) 926 - 2301. Enjoy 

the rest of your summer, we look forward to seeing you on August 22nd and 23rd! 

 

*There is no charge for parking. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jason Sullivan 

Assistant Principal 

Lake Shore High School  

jason.sullivan@lscsd.org 

(716) 926 - 2309 


